
 

Kaye Brackner 

 I was elected as a parent governor in June 2015, with a 4 year 

term.  I have 1 child who attends Banks Road Infant School and I am 

hugely excited and inspired to be part of a team who will help drive 

the strategic direction of the school for the benefit and well- being 

of each and every child who attends now and in the future.  I attend 

regular governors meetings where we discuss the progress being 

made on the school improvement plan. My specific responsibility is 

to support the delivery of the schools behaviour policy.  

I can confirm that I don't have any additional business interests 

which may conflict with the school. 

 


